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A Note From Your Teacher Events

 

We have been working on division in math. We 
started off our chapter on estimating quotients. 

We then moved on to remainders and 
interpreting the remainder. We are now 

learning about division and the distributive 
property, how to divide using repeated 

subtraction, and dividing using partial quotients. 
 

Power Pens 
 

Our class got a Donor’s Choose project 
funded! We got 10 sets of Power Pens 
and 10 sets of multiplication and division 
quiz cards. The Power Pens light up 
green or red, depending if the question 
was answered correctly or incorrectly. 
The quiz cards have multiplication and 
division problems with various answer 
bubbles. The students then have to tap 
the answer correctly for their pen to 
light up green. It has been a great way 
to practice our facts! 
 

 

Guest Readers 
 

If you were 
interested in 

coming to read 
a story to our 
class for our 
Countdown to 
Christmas with 
Reading, please 
let me know. 
We would love 
to have you 
come read to 
us! We have 

several signed 
up and we are 

excited to 
have them 
come visit. 
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